
 

TMPIS/CIR/88/22-23                 Date: 15th October, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from the T.M.Patel International School! 

“Happiness is in air, its Diwali everywhere!!!!. 

Let’s show some love and care and wish everyone out there!” 

Diwali is the festival of lights, of giving and sharing, of love and joy! It heralds the onset of 

winters, and one can see everyone gearing up for the festival-cleaning their houses, making 

namkeens and sweets and shopping for new clothes.  

 T.M.Patel International School believes in celebrating each festival with full fervor and 

excitement and so, the celebration has been organized along with the competition for the 

parents and students of preprimary (Nursery, KG I & KG II)  on 19th October 2022 Wednesday. 

The timings  of the celebration are  8.00 am to 11.00 am  

COMPETITION DETAILS:- NO FLAME SWEET MAKING 

Parents along with the children will be making sweets (mithaai) without flame (fire).  

Judgment criteria for the same would be: 

• Taste 

• Creativity  

• Innovativeness 

• Overall Presentation 

Also, please note the following points: 

❖ The celebration and  competition would be conducted on 19th October, 2022  Wednesday   

Timings – 8:00 am to 11.00 am  

❖ Students can wear traditional attires on that day 

❖ Students will come along with their parents. 

Looking forward to your cooperation and support.  

Best Regards  

Principal 


